
 

 

 

 

 

14th July 2023 

This week we have been learning all about pirates! We read books including ‘Cat’s 

ahoy’ and ‘What the ladybird heard at the seaside’.  

This week the children have: 

 Enjoyed our end of year stay and play celebration. Thank you to everyone 

who attended.  

 Played with pirate and mermaid themed playdough. The children used the 

playdough to make mermaid tales for the mini figures. They decorated 

them with sequins. 

 Been digging for treasure in the sand pit. The children were looking for 

red and yellow gold coins and jewellery.  

 Played pin the patch on the pirate. The children each had a turn covering 

their eyes and pinning the patch on. The children then guessed who had 

got their patch closest to the mark.  

 Been on a treasure hunt inside, taking it in turns to find some gold coins in 

the room.  

 Panned for ‘gold’ and ‘treasure’ in the water tray using sieves.  

 Played in the water tuff tray with the sea animals and water fountain. 

Pouring water into different cups and using the pipets.  

Please can you send in any pirate themed books or pictures of them at the beach 

to share.   

Important information  

 Transition -  During the Summer Term school starters will have shared 

assemblies with Codden Class during the week. Additionally, the school 

starters will have sessions on their own throughout the week with Mrs 

Paul and Cheryl in Codden Class. These will be happening regularly on a 

Monday, Tuesday or Thursday.  
 


